
Eleanor Rush Intermediate School
Back to School Night

Wednesday, September 20, 2023

Dear ERS Families,

We welcome you to join our Back to School Night activities on Wednesday, September 20, 2023.
There are two sessions offered to our parents/guardians of 3rd, 4th and 5th grade students. These
sessions are intended to provide flexibility for you to select a time that works best with your
schedule, or to allow you to visit multiple classes if you have more than one child who attends Rush
School. Regardless of the session you attend, we ask that all parents/guardians begin each session
in their child’s homeroom class. There, you will receive a schedule to follow for the remainder of the
evening. If you have any questions, or are unsure of your child’s teacher, there will be multiple staff
members at the school’s entrance to assist you.

Session #1: 6:00 - 6:54PM
Session #2: 7:10 - 8:04PM

Our certificated specialists will also be available in the locations listed below throughout the evening
for you to visit, if you wish to see them. They are available from 6:00 to 8:00PM. Please do not
hesitate to stop by during the evening.
**********************************************************************************************************
Location: Library
INSTRUCTIONAL SUPPORT TEACHERS: Mrs. Anstey, Mrs. Hanna, & Mrs. Porter (Basic Skills
Reading), Mrs. Reissman & Mrs. Dobos (Basic Skills Math), Mrs. Watson (Multi-Sensory Reading)
Mr. Lyons (Project Challenge), Mrs. Kaffenberg (Speech)

Location: All-Purpose Room
RELATED ARTS TEACHERS: Art - Mr. Carroll, STEM - Mr. Angelone, Vocal Music - Mrs. Marr,
Physical Education - Mr. Baldasari, Health - Mrs. Kaliamouris, Spanish - Señora Galvich

STUDENT SUPPORT SERVICES: School Counselors - Ms. Steffey & Mrs. Forcier (Front Atrium),
Nurse - Mrs. Palma (Office - Room 104)
**********************************************************************************************************
There will also be meetings for students enrolled in the band, strings, advanced choir, or Music
Makers programs before the beginning of the evening schedule.

Spirit Wear will also be available for purchase in the All-Purpose Room.



Please be advised that parking is limited and you are not permitted along the curb in front of the
school. This is a fire lane and you risk being ticketed. Please adhere to the parking signs posted by
the Police Dept. on Buttonwood Drive and Wynwood Drive.

Lastly, we plan the evening with parents/caregivers in mind, so we ask that you make other
arrangements for your children and refrain from bringing them along.


